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Tuesday 5th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

We’re all getting super excited for Ufton Court next week! The children are all buzzing with 

excitement and we can’t wait. 

 

Just a few reminders/notices before we go: 

 

 On Monday 11th December you can arrive at school from 8:30am. The coach is 

booked for 9am, with a plan of leaving school at around 9:15am.  

 Please make sure you check the kit list which went home a few weeks ago. 

 Please remember the children need 3 pairs of shoes – indoor shoes for wearing 

around the house (hard bottomed slippers, crocs, sliders, anything like that), some 

outdoor shoes (wellies, walking boots, anything that is water proof) and some trainers 

for the coach ride there and back.  

 Please make sure your child has a waterproof jacket. It is going to be raining whilst 

we are there, and rain or shine, the children will be outside! 

 The children do not wear their school uniform at Ufton Court. The children need to 

arrive at school in their own clothes on Monday.  

 And finally, the children are not to bring any electronics, apart from a camera. 

Please do not send them in with a phone or smart watch as they will be confiscated 

for the trip.  

 On Wednesday 13th December, we will be returning back to Bonneville for 3:30pm.  

 

Any questions you have, please just ask your class teacher! 

 

Thank you. 

 

Ms. Walker and Ms. Neate 

Year 4 Class Teachers 

 

 


